California State University, Fullerton Police Department

Public Notice

Marissa Garza July 6, 2020
Public Affairs/Communication Specialist

Today is your opportunity to provide feedback regarding our ability to comply with CALEA standards.

From 2 p.m. - 2:50 p.m., you may call and speak directly with our CALEA assessor via telephone at
(657) 243-2608.

Beginning at 3 p.m., you can participate in the Public Zoom Comment session by calling (714) 447-
8035.

Our CALEA Coordinator will ask for your name, email address and phone number. Once you receive
the Zoom link via email and join, you will wait your turn in a virtual waiting room.

Access to the virtual Zoom session will be granted in the order in which you entered the virtual
waiting room. Once you're in the room, the moderator will give you 5 minutes to provide feedback
directly to our CALEA assessors.

Thank you for your time, patience and willingness to participate.

A list of CALEA standards can be found at www.calea.org.
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